
 

7307 Avon Belden Road • 440.353.0513 (Office) • fgallam@nridgeville.org  

North Ridgeville, Ohio 44039 440.353.1528 (Fax)  www.nridgeville.org 

Holly A. Swenk, Ward 1 

Dennis Boose, Ward 2 

Bruce F. Abens, Ward 3/President Pro-Tem 

Clifford Winkel, Ward 4 

Georgia Awig, At-Large 

Martin DeVries, At-Large 

Jason R. Jacobs, President of Council 
Nancy Linden, Clerk of Council 

Fijabi Gallam, CMC, Assistant Clerk of Council 

CITY OF NORTH RIDGEVILLE 

NORTH RIDGEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code Sections 929.01 to 929.05, a public hearing is scheduled at North 

Ridgeville City Hall, Council Chambers, 7307 Avon Belden Road, North Ridgeville, Ohio, 44039, on 

Monday, March 7, 2022, at 6:45 p.m. for a renewal application filed with the Clerk of Council for 

placement of farmland in an agricultural district in the City of North Ridgeville, Ohio for the following 

applicants: 

Jayne M. Elliot 

Property Location: 5120 Avon Belden Road  

Parcel No(s).: 07-00-030-000-013 & 07-00-030-000-014 

Total Acres: 8.14 

 

and 

 

Joseph M. Solomon and Joyce M. Solomon 

Property Location: 5150 Avon Belden Road  

Parcel No(s).: 07-00-030-000-015 &  07-00-030-000-047 

Total Acres: 18.14 
 

You can view this meeting live on our YouTube channel at: 

www.youtube.com/channel/UCThTaGFRof_AOvxSYAzMNYg 

 

This renewal application may be inspected at the Office of the Clerk of Council during regular 

business hours. All interested parties may appear at the meeting and be heard concerning the 

proposed placement of farmland in the agricultural district. 

 

This hearing is scheduled by order of the North Ridgeville City Council. 

 

Fijabi Gallam, CMC 

Assistant Clerk of Council 

      

02/25/2022 

 
cc: All-City  

 City Council 

 News media 

 Jayne M. Elliot and Joseph M. Solomon and Joyce M. Solomon  

http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCThTaGFRof_AOvxSYAzMNYg

